
 

 

 

                         

             TENDER NOTICE (ADVERTISEMENT)      

                                                                                                             

 
 

 

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit, and non-governmental international humanitarian organization. 

Mercy Corps is seeking a reputable company fully registered and dealing in construction of works project.  

 

The company must be established and have a physical address with a proven background in this area of civil 

construction.  

 

Tender packages are available at Mercy Corps Juba office and Mundri Mercy corps office beginning  

March 11, 2022 

 

Closing on March 25th, 2022, at 4:00PM Local time. 

 

Only tenders submitted in the prescribed form from legally registered institutions with recognized 

establishments will be considered. 

All tenders should be submitted in sealed envelopes clearly marked: 

 

  “JUB 0084 Construction of two blocks of storage facility in Banagalo and Kotobi, including drying 

slab each with a two stance Toilet” 

                                      

 

 
                                           

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

  


